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Wednesday Assembly Awards 

K-2: Dakota Bateman, Charlie Crouch, Benjamin 

Hobday, Will Walker. 

3-6: Katie Cory, James Walker, Cassidy Hobday. 

 
Harmony Day  

Last week the students celebrated Harmony Day. 

Thank you to Miss Gordon and Ms Pidgeon for the 

activities organised. 

 

SMS Information to Parents. 

The school is trialling contact to parents by SMS. 

This is only for SMS to mobile numbers supplied to 

the school by parents. No contact to the school 

from (or reply) will work on this system. Parents 

contacting the school need to use the 67549209 

Number. 

 

Easter Hat Parade. 

This year the Easter Hat Parade will be held on 

Thursday 10th April. The hat parade and fun 

activities will commence at 2pm concluding at 3pm. 

Pre-school children and parents are welcome to attend. Children are to construct 

hats at home. Students can buy a $2 hot dog for lunch. 

 

 

Helpers Required  

SANTA LEA Clearing Sale Saturday, 12th April 

Contact Jill Walker on 0400347191. 

The Calendar 

TERM 1 

April 

Wed 2nd Active After-School 

Program 3-4pm 

Thurs 10th Easter Hat Parade 

2pm 

Fri 11th Last Day Term 1 

Sat 12th Santa Lea Clearing 

Sale 

Term 2 

April 

Mon 28th Staff Development 

Day 

Tue 29th Students 

commence Term 2 

May 

Wed 7th First Day Term 2 

Active After-School Program 

3-4pm 

Fri 9th School Cross Country 

Fri 23rd Moree Zone Cross 

Country Gravesend 
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Schneider Family. 

The Pallamallawa School Community extends our Sympathies to Casey Schneider 

and her family on your loss. 

Wednesday Active After-School Program 

This week’s program was cancelled due to the wet weather. Next Week will be the 

last day of the program for this term.  

Each week Woolworths Moree has been donating the fruit the students eat just 

before the activities start. We appreciate Woolworths for supporting our 

students and this program. 
 

P & C Thank You

The Macey Family would like to thank the Pally P & C and community for all their 

great work catering for their recent funeral, they were extremely happy with the 

food and service and would like to thank everyone who helped. 

Plates and containers can be collected from the School office by people who 

assisted with the catering. 

 

Canteen 

Kerry Munn is the Canteen coordinator. Kerry is organising a roster for canteen  

duties for all families. At this stage families will be allocated to do Friday 

canteen. The Friday fruit program will continue and parents will be placed on a 

roster to supply fruit. Mrs Kerrie McNamara will continue to assist with Canteen 

every Monday. Please contact Kerry Munn on Mobile No: 0458 250 458 and let her 

know if you require a special day to assist.  

 

2014 Canteen Roster Term 1 

 
Monday Canteen  Friday Canteen Friday Fruit Roster 

  28th Mar Heidi Johnstone Donna Stevens 

31st Mar Kerrie McNamara 4th April Kerry Munn Belinda Schoupp 

7th April Kerrie McNamara 11th April  Jodi Rigby Jill Walker 

 
 


